
Hello Edison families,
It has been a very smooth and positive start to the school year! We 
appreciate your partnership in making sure our kids were supported 
and well prepared for the start of the new school year. 

Through a variety of assessments, our staff is now working hard to 
ensure we support all our students' instructional needs this year. Our 
belief is that all our students have the ability to meet and exceed 
grade level standards. A new member to our instructional team is Ms. 
Berry. She is our new instructional coach who will work closely with our 
teachers in meeting the learning needs of our students. Below is her 
re-introduction to the Edison community. 

I look forward to working with Ms. Berry and trust our team will 
benefit from her expertise and dedication to our school. 

Mr. Gormaz

 I want to thank you all for your warm 
welcome as I return back to the Edison 
community.  I am Ms. Berry, and will be 
serving as Edison’s instructional coach. 
After serving as site principal, I decided to 
return to a classroom position to spend 
more time with my children, who were 
three and eight years old at the time.  
While I don’t regret that decision, I 
absolutely did miss this community and 
felt like I was leaving home.  This year I 
am thrilled that I get to return and 
provide direct support to our teaching 
team. I am returning with over 20 years 

of experience in Education and a passion for this work. Some of my 
responsibilities include working with teachers during ongoing team 
meetings, planning with teachers, providing feedback, providing 
professional development, and analyzing data among other things. 
As you know, our team has such an enormous job with many 
responsibilities.  I have a strong belief that our partnerships will 
result in deep and meaningful learning for our children.  As a fellow 
Edison parent, I have a sincere and vested interest in our school’s 
success. Please know that I will be continually involved in the special 
programs and events offered at Edison throughout the year.  I am 
looking forward to connecting with you and serving this exceptional 
school once more. 

Ms. Berry

515 E. 6th Street, Ontario, CA 91764   ·   (909) 984-5618  Fax (909) 
459-2698 
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Find our PBIS expectations 
here along with an at home 
matrix you can create with 
your student to inspire 
Perseverance, Unity, 
Respect, and Responsibility. 

September
 2024

 Attendance

● 9/2/24 No School Labor Day
● 9/5/24 Picture Day
● 9/6/24 PFO Movie Night  @ 6pm
● 9/7/24 Saturday Make-Up Academy @ 

7:45am 
● 9/10 Fire Drill
● 9/11 School Site Council @ 3pm
● 9/12/24 Coffee with The Principal @ 

8:30AM
● 9/12/24 OMSD Board mtg. @ 5:30PM
● 9/20/24 Parent Workshop- math @ 10am 
● 9/26/24 PFO Meeting @6pm
● 9/27/24 Final Friday dress like a Superhero 
● 9/28/24  Saturday Make-Up Academy @ 

7:45am 

We have two Saturday Make 
Up Academies (SMUA) this 
month. This is your chance to 
make up any  absences that 
your student may have. The 
week of SMUA your child will 

receive a invitation to a SMUA if they have an 
absence, if you would like you child to attend. Fill 
the slip out and return it to teacher or front office so 
we know how many student to expect.
Scan the QR code to help your student 
prepare for school with a premade checklist. 


